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 Money Raised for Musgrove Hospital

Mr Varley from Musgrove Hospital came to Pre-Prep this week to receive a cheque for the value of £1336.49. The money was raised after 
another successful Christmas Fun and Games in Pre-Prep. Huge thankyou to everyone who supported this event. 

 Year 2 Make Chinese Drums to Celebrate Chinese New Year

On Friday, we had our Chinese New Year celebrations. The children made Chinese drums using 
paper plates and beads. This was a peaceful activity and the children were very focused and calm. 
After this, we had a Chinese Red Packets money investigation. The children had to find all the  
combinations of coins that could be in my packet, using a few different clues. Following this, the 
children were given some real money that they had to share equally. If they managed to share it 
equally, they were allowed to take the money home with them.

 Pre-Prep Sponsored Swim
Sunday 8 March

If your child is in Year 1 or 2 and is 
interested in taking part, please let 
Mr Jory know by Friday 31 January. 
Further details to follow.

https://www.facebook.com/MillfieldPrep?ref=hl
https://twitter.com/millfieldprep
https://www.flickr.com/photos/millfieldschool/sets/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCtAEm6wjsDpoq-ZiVqcicNw/videos?view=0&flow=grid
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 Reception’s Chef of the Week

This week it was Amelie’s turn to be Chef of the Week. 
She chose to make gingerbread ghosts. Sooooo scary, but 
veeeerrrrrryyy yummy!

 Interactive Number Games

On Monday this week, the children explored the Number Blocks games on our light house interactive computer. The children had great fun 
reading the sums and working out the answers.

 Board Game Fun for Frogs

The Frogs have enjoyed playing a variety of board games this week,  
including dominoes, picture lotto and the flowerpot game. They have learnt 
how to roll dice, wait for their turn, develop their thinking and  
listening skills, problem solve and make decisions. There has been lots of fun 
and laughter whilst playing these games, and it has been lovely to see the 
children so supportive of each other when they find the picture they need or 
make their flower. Let the games continue!



Minis ‘Down at the Farm’

Minis this week was all about farmyards. The children enjoyed playing in the tractor and trailer in the role play area, as well as all the soft 
toy farm animals. There was also a shaving foam sheep shearing activity, a water tray duck pond, a small world farmyard with oats, a red 
tractor sand tray and a muddy tractor tyre area. All the children had a great time and loved dressing up as farmers. 




